
From: BCTAdmin@thameswater.co.uk  
Sent: 27 July 2021 08:10 
To: Planning   
Subject: 3rd Party Planning Application - 21/02337/DISC 
 
Cherwell District Council                                             Our DTS Ref: 44012 
Planning & Development Services                                       Your Ref: 21/02337/DISC 
Bodicote House 
Bodicote, Banbury 
Oxon 
OX15 4AA 
 
27 July 2021 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Re: PROPOSED HIMLEY VILLAGE NORTH WEST BICESTER, MIDDLETON STONEY ROAD, BICESTER, 
OXFORDSHIRE, OX26 
 
 
Waste Comments 
Thank you for consulting Thames Water for the discharge of matters relating to FOUL WATER 
networks.  Thames Water confirms the foul water condition referenced, can be discharged based on 
the information submitted. . 
 
Thank you for consulting Thames Water for the discharge of matters relating to SURFACE WATER. 
Thames Water confirms the surface water condition referenced can be discharged based on the 
information submitted. 
 
 
Water Comments 
. 
 
 
Supplementary Comments 
 
Thames Water has reviewed the additional documents in enquiry 21/02337/DISC dated July 2021 
relating to internal drainage and conditions 11,19 and 34. Based on the information provided, as the 
discharge of conditions to internal drainage and not Thames Water connection, we have no 
comment to make on the discharge of conditions 11,19 and 34. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
Development Planning Department 
 
Development Planning, 
Thames Water, 
Maple Lodge STW, 
Denham Way, 
Rickmansworth, 
WD3 9SQ 
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